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Upcoming Program
THE SPOTLIGHT

Some ladies from county
homemaker groups joined Hazel for
a hand painted spring door hanger
class on March 11th. A great time
was had by all, and everyone left

with a finished door hanger ready to
Welcome Spring into their homes! 

“The power of finding beauty in the humblest things
makes home happy and life lovely.

Louisa May Alcott⁣

Our Homemaker groups are coming together to Sew for a
Cause, benefiting infants undergoing hospital stays in the

NICU at UK Hospital. We are looking for materials, and hands
willing to help bring this project to life! Anyone interested in

donating materials can drop them off at the Extension Office,
or give the office a call to arrange someone to pick up the

donations. We will be accepting already made tie blankets,
small quilts, and crochet blankets. We also need donated

materials and are looking for fabric –flannel, cotton or other
soft material, NO GLITTER MATERIAL, batting, etc. If you

cannot come to the sewing session on March 22nd from 10-3,
and would like to make some in your free time, someone will

be happy to collect those from you! These can be made
anytime and picked up throughout the year as this is an

ongoing project-  the hospital is always in need! 

Hazel is working on planning some
Homemaker trips for this summer,
so stay tuned for that info coming

soon! We look forward to getting out
and seeing new things! 
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Upcoming Events

SEW FOR A CAUSE
MARCH 22ND 10 AM - 3 PM 

JOIN US TO WORK ON MAKING BLANKETS, AND QUILTS
THAT WILL BE DONATED TO THE NICU AT UK HOSPITAL

FOR INFANTS  UNDERGOING HOSPITAL STAYS

Rockcastle Extension Office

WILD FLOWER WALK
Presented by Berea College Forestry Outreach

MARCH 27TH 5:15 - 7:15 PM 

THE GROUP WILL MEET IN THE PARKING LOT. THE EVENT WILL
BE CANCELED IF RAIN OR BAD WEATHER ARRISES 

Anglin Falls

FOOD PRESERVATION

April 29th 10 AM & 6 PM 
Rockcastle Extension Office

THE FIRST SESSION OF FOOD PRESERVATION WILL BE ON
WATER BATHING DICED TOMATOES. 

**THE SAME LESSON WILL BE TAUGHT DURING BOTH CLASSES


